
Sheahan. Merri 

From: Rodriguez, Helen 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, January 11, 2010 11 :27 AM 
Garcia, Rhonda 

Cc: Sheahan, Merri 
Subject: RE: WASP Surveillance Units 

In reference to the WASP, in checking with the comptrollers, I sent it on 10-26-09 and the Bid opened on 12-28-09, I have not 
heard anything from TPASS. I am sure an award will not be made until we are contacted. I have a call in to the purchaser for 
information. 

HELEN ASPEITIA RODRIGUEZ, CTPM 
TEXAS DEPT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
PURCHASING SUPERVISOR 
TELEPHONE NO.: 512 424-2065 
FAX N.: 512 424-5419 
E-MAIL: Helen.Rodriguez@txdps.state.tx.us 

From: Garcia, Rhonda 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 20108:03 AM 
To: Rodriguez, Helen 
Subject: FW: WASP Surveillance Units 

Helen, 
Have you heard anything about this order? 

Rhonda 

From: Sheahan, Merri 
Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2010 9:08 AM 
To: Garda, Rhonda 
Subject: WASP Surveillance Units 

Rhonda, 

Please let me know the status on the (2) WASP unmanned surveillance units that were ordered on PM 424 for $33,098. I have 
not seen a PO issue for it yet. 

Thanks . 

.M4wd SfreaIUut 
Budget Analyst / Accounting 
Texas Dept. of Public Safety 
Merri.Sheahan@txdps.state.tx.us 
512-424-5335 
512-424-2749 (fax) 
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Sheahan. Merri 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Importance: 

FYI 

Rodriguez, Helen 
Friday, January 15, 2010 11 :21 AM 
Sheahan, Merri 
FW: CANCELLATION OF 405-0-20007 WASP UNMANNED AIRCRAFT 

High 

The above referenced requisition will be cancelled, this was approved by you as a capital project on 9-21-09 on our tracking 
number 424 for budget 09011 in the amount of $33,098.00. Greg Bourland initiated the cancellation, Bill Nabors was notified 
of the cancellation as well. 
Please advise if you require more information. 

HELEN ASPEITIA RODRIGUEZ, CTPM 
TEXAS DEPT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
PURCHASING SUPERVISOR 
TELEPHONE NO.: 512 424-2065 
FAX N.: 512 424-5419 
E-MAIL: Helen.Rodriguez@txdps.state.tx.us 

From: Rodriguez, Helen 
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2010 11:15 AM 
To: 'Manuel J. Perez' 
Cc: Nabors, Billy; Bourland, Gregory; Jones, Kevin (Acct.) 
Subject: CANCELLATION OF 405-0-20007 WASP UNMANNED AIRCRAFT 
Importance: High 

Mr. Perez, 
Please cancel the above referenced requisition that is due to open January 22, 2010. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

HELEN ASPEITIA RODRIGUEZ, CTPM 
TEXAS DEPT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
PURCHASING SUPERVISOR 
TELEPHONE NO.: 512 424-2065 
FAX N.: 512 424-5419 
E-MAIL: Helen.Rodriguez@txdps.state.tx.us 
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TEXAS COMPTROLLER Of PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

C 0 M B S 

January 15,2010 

Texas Department of Public Safety (TXDPS) 
Attn: Helen Rodriguez 
5805 N. Lamar 
Austin, Texas 78752 

WWW.WINDOW.STATE.TX.US 

RE: Requisition No. 405-0-20007-A (Custom Unmanned Aerial Surveillance System­
Proprietary) 

Dear Ms. Rodriguez: 

1. 0 The following items have been canceled: 

2. lEI Entire requisition canceled. 

3. 0 No bids received from our regular bid list or your suggested sources. 

4. 0 Vendor claimed under contract: Class_, Item _. 

5. lEI As per your e-mail dated January 15,2010 (Lt. Bourland). CPA has cancelled this 
request and returned to TxDPS. 

6. C Other: 

Sincerely, 

~o-..J! ~~ 
Manuel Perez, CTPM, Technical Leader 
(512) 463-2469 
Fax: (512) 475-0851 

cc: Procurement Review 
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